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Friday, November 05, 2010



        Contact: Jim Gluckson 646-335-6835
Statement from Dr. Larry Bramlage, On Call Veterinarian for the American Association of Equine Practitioners (AAEP), regarding veterinary protocol: 

Life At Ten, along with all of the other horses that started in the Ladies’ Classic, was observed on the track prior to entering the starting gate by three veterinarians.  The vet team did not observe any physical problems. She was examined again after the race and again no physical problems were observed. A more in-depth examination will be conducted this evening and tomorrow.  
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